
Attendee Chat
Laurie Miller: Welcome! We will get started in a few minutes to allow everyone to join the call.

Angela Penquite:

Hi! Please place your questions in the chat box. We will make every effort to have your 
questions addressed. This town hall and the accompanying chat is being recorded and will 
be available on OSBA’s COVID-19 webpage at https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/
coronavirus

Laurie Miller:

Ohio’s Open Meetings Act prohibits any private prearranged discussion of public business 
by a majority of the members of a public body. We encourage you to be mindful of your 
communications on this platform. For more information, please see https://
www.ohioschoolboards.org/professional-development-policies.

Laurie Miller: http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Reset-and-Restart/Planning-for-Extended-Learning
Lee Schreiner: Thank you Dr. Hunt for sharing with us today. (:
Susie Lawson: Thanks Kim for all the great info you have been sharing..

Mark Bobo:
Hi! Please place your questions in the chat box. We will make every effort to have your 
questions addressed.

Angela Penquite:
You can view plans that have been submitted to ODE at http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/
Reset-and-Restart/Extended-Learning-Plans

Laurie Miller:
Again, some great FAQ located here: http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Reset-and-Restart/
Planning-for-Extended-Learning

Kim Miller-Smith: You are so welcome Susie - trying to keep us all on the same page.

sally.green:

According to MAP testing most of our students are on track  We have a few and are making 
plans for those, but what happens if after federal testing results come out there is a different 
results.

Eric S. Brown: 👍

Angela Penquite:
View Groveport Madison’s plan at https://www.gocruisers.org/
DistrictExtendedLearningPlan.aspx

Angela Penquite:
Granville’s plan is posted at https://www.granvilleschools.org/Downloads/
2021%20Learning%20Recovery%20Extended%20Learning%20Plan.pdf

Angela Penquite: Please use the chat to share information or ask questions.

Angela Penquite:
View the Data Insights report at http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Reset-and-Restart/Data-
Insights-on-the-2020-2021-School-Year

darrelledwards: Can attendees get the PowerPoint?

Lindy Douglas:
Is the focus for the state to have all schools open 5 days a week in person learning for the 
fall.??

Laurie Miller: https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/coronavirus-covid-19-resources
Laurie Miller: Dr. Hunt’s presentation and the recording will be available at the link above soon.

Lindy Douglas:
Thank you... this is so important to be in session 5 days.  Yes,  we have learned so much!!  
Thank you...

Angela Penquite:
Our next town hall is at noon on April 29. Register at https://www.ohioschoolboards.org/
events/view/osba-town-hall-federal-spending

sally.green: Thank you Dr. Hunt! It was so informative.

Angela Penquite:

Listen to Season 3, Episode 3 of OSBA’s Leading the Way podcast in which Van discussed 
the complications of extending the school year. You can access the podcast at https://
www.ohioschoolboards.org/osba-podcasts

Jennie Hardin:
http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Finance-and-Funding/Finance-Related-Data/Guidance-on-
Schedule-Change-from-Days-to-Hours/Changing-the-Schedule.

Laurie Miller: Thank you for joining us today!
Dr. Scott J. Hunt: Thanks to OSBA and membership. I appreciate the time today!
Lynda O'Connor: Thank you!
Laurie Miller: Keep up the good work!
Laurie Miller: www.ohioschoolboards.org
Lindy Douglas: Thank you for all our work you do!
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